
 
 
 

COVENTRY COATINGS CORP. RELOCATES OPERATIONS 
TO NEW FACILITY IN NEWBURGH, NEW YORK 

 
24,000 SQUARE-FOOT BUILDING PURCHASED  

TO BECOME NEW CORPORATE HEADQUARTERS 
 
 
 
NEWBURGH, NY – Coventry Coatings Corp. today announced the purchase of a 
24,000 square-foot building in the Town of Newburgh, a major crossroads in New 
York State’s Orange County.  This facility will become home to all of the 
company’s production, warehouse, research and development, and backoffice 
operations. 
 
A manufacturer of paint and specialty coatings products for the automotive 
refinish, heavy equipment, industrial and other markets, the company has 
already begun to move and expects to be fully operational at its new 
headquarters by early January. 
 
Coventry Coatings Corp. anticipates it will realize significant operating 
efficiencies at the Newburgh facility, which is more modern and much larger than 
its existing home.  With additional room for production and warehousing, the 
company will be better able to take advantage of incremental manufacturing 
opportunities.  Coventry Coatings Corp. also expects to benefit from increased 
distribution capabilities thanks to the new location’s close proximity to major 
traffic corridors. The company will shut down its existing plant, warehouse and 
offices in Garnerville, NY, in the next several weeks. 
 
Established in 1987, Coventry Coatings Corp. is now among the last remaining 
independent manufacturers of high-quality color automotive paints in the United 
States, most of which it sells under its flagship brand, Kirker Automotive Finishes.   
The company also makes a variety of paint and coatings products for specialty 
and industrial markets, which it sells under its Coventry Coatings and Trylaner 
brands, and the recently acquired North American Technologies brand.  Coventry 
Coatings Corp. also maintains a significant private label program. 
 
 
 

 


